
From: Josh Kipley  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 6:08 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Meeteetse CD Travel Management Comment Letter 
Attachments: Travel Management Comment Letter.pdf 
 

Good Evening, 

 

Attached is the comment letter submitted by MCD. 

 

 

 

Joshua Kipley 

Resource Specialist 
Meeteetse Conservation District 
307-868-2484 
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